Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Abbas Masjedi [AMasjedi@cityofpleasantonca.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, April 04, 2012 9:01 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Winey, Colleen

Subject: RE: State Water Resources Control Board 5-year Review for 2991 Hopyard Road,

Pleasanton RO0362

Good morning Jerry, thanks for forwarding the attached information to my attention. The well
mentioned in Water Board’s report is not named as the City of Pleasanton’s well. | believe
Zone 7 has an inactive well in the area that has shown high nitrite problem, so the report
might be pointing to Zone 7’s well.

Regards,

Abbas Masjedi, P.E.

Utility Engineer

City of Pleasanton

3333 Busch Road

P.O. Box 520

Pleasanton CA 94566-0802
Office: (925) 931 5644

Cell: (925) 437 3981

Fax: (925) 931 5487

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org]

Sent: 2012-04-03 15:55

To: Abbas Masjedi

Cc: Winey, Colleen

Subject: State Water Resources Control Board 5-year Review for 2991 Hopyard Road, Pleasanton RO0362

Thanks for speaking with me today regarding Pleasanton Well No. 7. Attached is the Draft 5-Year Review prepared by
the UST Cleanup Fund for the Exxon fuel leak case at 2991 Hopyard Road in Pleasanton. Since this 5-year review is a
Draft, it is not yet in the public case file that can be viewed on the Alameda County Environmental Health website or
GeoTracker. The remaining electronic case file can be viewed in either location but the ACEH website listed below has
more of the older documents.

Within the next 30 days, we will be responding to the Cleanup Fund recommendation for closure provided in the 5-year
review. We will be indicating that the case should remain open. Any feedback you have regarding the groundwater
resources in this area could be incorporated into our response.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

Online case files are available for review at the following website: http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm.

Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments thereto may contain private, confidential, and privileged material for the sole use of the
intended recipient. Any review, copying, or distribution of this email (or any attachments thereto) by other than the County of Alameda or the intended
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recipient is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender immediately and permanently delete the original and any
copies of this email and any attachments thereto.

Click here to report this email as spam.



